
Poulton Lancelyn Primary School     
         

  
 

 

Dear Foundation2 Parents,                                                                         23rd January 2018 

 

We looking to enhance our reading corner and would be very grateful for any unwanted 

comics or annuals you may have at home, for the children to enjoy reading at snack time. 

 

We particularly would like pre-school comics e.g. cbeebies, bob the builder, football, princesses, 

animals, Peppa Pig, Mr Men & Little Miss etc 

 

Thank you very much for your support. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Miss Haworth 

Assistant Headteacher 

 

 

 

 

Poulton Lancelyn Primary School     
         

  
 

 

Dear Foundation2 Parents,                                                                         23rd January 2018 

 

We looking to enhance our reading corner and would be very grateful for any unwanted 

comics or annuals you may have at home, for the children to enjoy reading at snack time. 

 

We particularly would like pre-school comics e.g. cbeebies, bob the builder, football, princesses, 

animals, Peppa Pig, Mr Men & Little Miss etc 

 

Thank you very much for your support. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Miss Haworth 

Assistant Headteacher 

 

 

 
 


